
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/7/2016 12:58:57 PM
Subject: FW: Governor Bentley Files Suit Charging Federal Government as Non-Compliant with 

Refugee Act of 1980

FYI
 
From: Boxler, Jill [mailto:Jill.Boxler@governor.alabama.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 12:48 PM

To: Boxler, Jill

Subject: FW: Governor Bentley Files Suit Charging Federal Government as Non-Compliant with Refugee Act of 1980
 
For your awareness.
 
Jill Boxler
Office of Governor Robert Bentley | State of Alabama

334.318.2419 | jill.boxler@governor.alabama.gov

From: Press Office 

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 12:41 PM

Subject: Governor Bentley Files Suit Charging Federal Government as Non-Compliant with Refugee Act of 1980
 

 
OFFICE OF GOVERNOR ROBERT BENTLEY
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: THURSDAY, JANUARY 7, 2016
 
Governor Bentley Files Suit Charging Federal Government as  Non-
Compliant with Refugee Act of 1980 
 
MONTGOMERY—Governor Robert Bentley on Thursday announced the State of Alabama has filed 
a lawsuit against the federal government for non-compliance of the Refugee Act of 1980. This Act 
specifically requires the federal government to consult with the state regarding the placement of 
refugees before those refugees are placed within its borders. That consultation with Alabama has not 
occurred.
 
For the statement from Governor Bentley, visit the newsroom on Governor Bentley’s 
website: www.governor.alabama.gov/newsroom.
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